Regular Monthly Meeting

The regular monthly meeting of the Shenango Township Board of Supervisors was held on Thursday, March 11, 2004, 7:00 pm, at the Shenango Township Municipal Building with Supervisors Sherry Wehr and William Albertini present.

The meeting was opened with a salute to the flag.

The minutes were read and approved from the previous meeting.

Chief Nocera gave the police report.

Motion by Sherry Wehr second by William Albertini to approve payment of the general fund expenses.

Motion by Sherry Wehr second by William Albertini to approve payment of the sewer fund expenses.

Motion by Sherry Wehr second by William Albertini to adopt Resolution #1 of 2004, the approval of transfer of liquor license for 422 Sports Inc.

Motion by Sherry Wehr second by William Albertini to authorize Solicitor Cilli to advertise for adoption an Ordinance relating to options with regard to the Pennsylvania Uniform Building Code.

Public Comment:

Mr Dan Klien, stated that storm water problem continues in Willowhurst Circle.

Mr Bob Hinton, stated that a storm water problem in front of the St Vitus Cemetery, and a problem with the lights on the new addition at the WKST studios.

Motion by Sherry Wehr second by William Albertini to adjourn.